
MONDAY 6TH FEBRUARY WEDNESDAY 8TH FEBRUARY

Hamilton class trip to the Tate Modern Fox class trip to the Science Museum

MONDAY 13TH TO FRIDAY 17TH FEBRUARYTHURSDAY 9TH FEBRUARY

Half term - school closed to learnersSanchez class trip to the Shard
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Campus Update
It has been lovely having our learners back after
what was (hopefully) a restful winter break. Our
learners seemed to have missed being at school as
they busily got back to their learning and preparing
for a range of enrichment opportunities this half-
term.

Events and key datesSome of our learners braved the wilderness of Amersham
to visit Woodrow Hill House where they stayed for 3 nights,
our first residential in 4 years! Our learners experienced an
an array of activities from making fires, building shelters
and climbing the high ropes!  Thank you to all the staff who
gave up their evenings to make this a memorable
experience for our young people!

A highlight of autumn term was our Christmas Talent
Show, which saw our pupils showing off their incredible
talents. Joseph showed off his amazing talent of knowing
the flag of over 50 different countries. Jaden entertained
us with some astonishing dance moves and we are very
lucky to have many gifted singers such as Charlie, Yusuf
and Kayra.

Our Middle Leader Rebecca Gardner did a fantastic job
organising many exciting reading prospects across National
Storytelling Week. 

Learners met Tony Dallas, a spoken word artist, who shared
some of his stories and spoke about being inspired by
reading. Learners asked Tony lots of great questions that
allowed them to understand more about what it is like to be
an author. 

Everyone dressed up as their favourite book character and
tried to guess who their peers had dressed up as. There
was also a 'best dressed' vote! 

Learners had the opportunity to share their favourite stories
with other classes, demonstrating our 'Community' value! Well done to Anita, Jeril

and Dylan who were
voted 'best dressed' for
their year groups - it
was a very close
competition and all our
learners looked
amazing!


